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CONSTRUCTION REPORT  
DATE: April 8, 2014 

 

PROJECT:  Independence Park Main Library 

REPORTED BY: Stephen P. Jackson, The Library Design Collaborative 
  

OBSERVATIONS: 
1) The Monthly Owner’s Meeting was held on March 27, 2014. 

2) The interior punch list work is ongoing. 

3) The demolition of the existing library continues. 

4) The green screens are complete except for two screens. 

5) The irrigation system has been installed on the west and southwest portion of 

the Service Yard. 

6) All gates have been installed. 

7) The card access is being installed in the Service Yard. 

8) Grading in the Plaza continues. 

9) The splash pad in the center of the Plaza is being formed. 

10) The pavers are being reinstalled at the Library Entry. 

11) Sod is being installed. 

12) The paver installation in the north courtyard has been completed. 

 

 
UPCOMING WORK: 

1) The Plaza reflecting pools should be completed in the next couple of weeks. 

2) The Plaza should be completed by mid-May. 

3) The building should be demolished by next week and the slab will start to be 

removed. 
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Looking toward the new library from the southeast corner of the parking lot. 
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Looking toward the southern face of the library. 
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Looking toward the splash pad in the Plaza. 
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The pavers are being reinstalled at the Library Entry. 
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Sod is being installed. 


